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This report will provide information concerning efforts to build and support Libertarian campus organizations.  I shall provide an updated report at the LNC meeting in Denver should additional information become available.
     
1)  I continue to respond to inquiries from people who want information about the LP campus outreach effort.  I am usually able to respond within 24 hours.  

2)  I continue to work with the Advocates for Self-Government to provide material (e.g., “Operation Politically Homeless” kits) to campus organizations.  

3)  I continue to work with various state and local LP organizations to assist their campus outreach efforts.  In particular, I work with state campus outreach coordinators to assist their programs to build campus organizations and assist campus activists.

I gave an address at the University of Wisconsin – Whitewater on Feb. 14; the address was sponsored by the Students For Liberty and Young Americans for Liberty organizations.  Phil Anderson, chair of the Libertarian Party of Wisconsin, attended the event.

4)  I continue to work closely with Students For Liberty to build libertarian groups at high schools and colleges.  (I am a member of the Board of Advisors of SFL.)  As part of this effort, SFL board members and I have found ways for the LP to use the services available from SFL.  We must take care in the ways we work together to avoid jeopardizing SFL’s 501c(3) status.  

I participated in my capacity as a Board of Advisors member in “LibertyCon 2018” (the 2018 SFL international conference) in Washington, D.C. in early March.  Among other things, I met with Alexander McCobin and John Mackey of the organization Conscious Capitalism to discuss some potential projects.  

On Apr. 13 I delivered an address at the annual European Students For Liberty conference (also known as “LibertyCon 2018”) in Belgrade, Serbia.  During the conference I was approached by Kyle Walker of SFL to discuss the design of an online education programs for SFL campus leaders.  In addition, I received invitations to visit various countries (e.g., Austria, Germany, Ireland, Netherlands, Spain, and Turkey) during the summer and fall to work with campus organizations.

5)  In May I shall give at least one address at a conference in Sydney, Australia, sponsored by the Australian Libertarian Society and the Australian Taxpayers’ Alliance.  Following the conference, I shall give some lectures for students working with the Mannkal Economic Education Foundation in Perth, as well as a couple of workshops for Mannkal Foundation staff.  In addition, I anticipate addressing a meeting of the Liberal Democrats (the Australian version of the Libertarian Party) in Western Australia.

6)  I shall give a lecture at the 2018 Liberty International World Conference, sponsored by Liberty International and the Freedom and Entrepreneurship Foundation in Poland.  The conference will take place on Aug. 12-15 in Krakow, Poland.  During the conference I shall work with student attendees to help them build their campus organizations.

7)  LPHQ continues to receive inquiries by e-mail concerning internship opportunities at LP and state parties.  Robert Kraus continues to respond rapidly and professionally to these inquiries.  I greatly appreciate Mr. Kraus’ fine work in this matter.

8)  I continue to work with Young Americans for Liberty on various projects.  I anticipate giving an address at the annual YAL national convention this summer.

9)  I serve as a member of the Foundation for Economic Education Faculty Network.  I am interested in working with FEE to develop a couple of workshops on understanding public policy data and risk analysis.  


